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Wednesday, 5" June 2024
Dear Parents,

SCHOOL SPORTS DAY - Wednesday, 3" July
The school sports day for this year takes place on Wednesday, 3™ July at the Recreation Ground
beginning at 1:30pm. All children in the school take part in the afternoon and all parents are more than
welcome to attend this event. Please remember that no seats are available on the Recreation Ground, so
please bring your own garden chairs etc.
All the children in the school will be competing for a house team. Those house names are Greyfield
(Blue), Trinity (Yellow), Lytel (Green), Halig (Red), Amesbury (Purple) and Mearns (Orange). It would be
helpful if they wore something red if they are in the red team, blue for the blue team, yellow for the
yellow team, green for the green team, purple for the purple team or orange for the orange team.
However, if you have no suitable clothing in the appropriate colours, do not worry as we have coloured
bands that they can wear. Please ensure that your child has suitable footwear for the sports and, if itis a
hot day, that they have a hat and sun cream.
We would be grateful for any shelter you can provide for any adverse weather we may experience. If you
have a gazebo that we can borrow, please erect it on the Rec (alongside the Diddy Club) during the
morning and take it down after the event - thank you.
The Y6 children will require ‘dressing up clothes’ for the ‘Catch the Train’ race (see separate letter).
Please may | request that you refrain from taking videos and photos of the event.
Let’s hope that the weather will be kind to us and we shall all have an enjoyable afternoon.

Yours sincerely,

Gareth Griffith

Headteacher
“Love each other as | have loved you” John 15:12
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